
ACCEPTANCE OF YR3 PLACE - SEPTEMBER 2020 

Sent By: School Office 

Sent 30 Apr 2020 11:26 

POLITE REMINDER 

If you haven't done so already, please can you email the school office at: 

office@pwsf.org.uk 

Your acceptance of your child's place for this September. Many thanks to all those parents that 

have already emailed confirming. 

Take care and stay safe. 

 


